
 

Newsletter 2/2020 

Yearbook No 2 (2019) 
The peer reviewed yearbook is visible under http://unipub.uni-graz.at/sog18. The editors thank all 

who sent a contribution. 

Yearbook No 3 (2020) 
Yearbook No 3 (2020) is dedicated to the subject “Languages and language use in South Eastern 

Europe in the “long” 18th century”. The responsible editors Daniela Haarmann and Konrad 

Petrovszky (Vienna) are going to prepare this number. 

Yearbook No 4 (2021) 
This yearbook will focus on the subject “The Balkan Society in turmoil. Contributions to Emotion 

History in the ‘long’ 18th century”. The calls in German, English and French can be received as 

attachments. 

Conference Information 
Our member, Dimitris Stamatopoulos, had organized at the Macedonian university of Thessaloniki 
the international conference (Balkan worlds V) “Balkan and Ottoman dimensions of the 1821 Greek 
Revolution” at 27th-29th of February (see https://balkanworlds.edu.gr). 
 
The SOG18 conference to the subject “City and Future: Europe and its South East in the long 18th 
century” will be organized as cooperation project with the Austrian, the Hungarian and the Slovenian 
Societies for 18th Century Studies at 28th-29th of May, 2021 in Graz. Further information will be given 
in Newsletter 3/2020 (July). 
 
SOG18 is going to prepare the second cooperation conference with the “Kommission für Geschichte 
und Kultur der Deutschen in Südosteuropa” (Tübingen/Germany) at 23-25th of September, 2021 to 
the subject “Windows to new times: Urban Societies in the Danubian-Carpathian region in the long 
18th century”. Further information will be given in Newsletter 3/2020 (July). 

Others 
The first oversee member from the university of Newcastle (Austrialia) has joined SOG18. 
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